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16 June 2023 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
As we reach the end of the examination schedule, please note the following information: 
 

• After their final examination, students are no longer required to attend school; 

• If pupils wish to visit, they should arrange this in advance with their teacher; 

• Details of the Prom have already been circulated by Mrs Armstrong and Miss Scott.  Any further 
information will be communicated via text.  I look forward to seeing students there on 6 July; 

• Results can be collected from the packed lunch area on Thursday 24 August from 9.00am.  If you 
require results to be emailed, please make arrangements with Miss Richardson, our Exams Officer. 
Results will be emailed from 11.00am. 

 
I would like to take this opportunity to thank Mr Chambers, Head of Key Stage 4; Mrs Armstrong, Head of Year 
11; and Miss Scott, Intervention Manager for Year 11 for the outstanding support they have given to all 
students in their care. 
 
I would also like to thank our form tutor team and all of the teaching and support staff for everything they 
have invested in the year group over the past five years. 
 
To parents and carers, I would like to say thank you for your ongoing support throughout the past five years 
and particularly this past year.  It has been a huge team effort, and I am confident that, even with the 
challenges we have faced over recent years, all students have been given the best possible start to the next 
stage of their education. 
 
I wish the Class of 2023 the very best of luck for the brightest of futures.  Students have conducted themselves 
with great maturity throughout an extremely busy examination schedule.  They should be extremely proud of 
themselves. 
 
I look forward to seeing students at the Prom and on Results Day in August. 
 
With very best wishes 

 
 
 

David Thompson 
Head Teacher 


